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March 27, 2020 

Dear Consultant: 

This is an addendum to the RFQ, posted on the EDC/TIF website on March 13, 2020, for a 
consulting engineering firm to perform the professional services for: 

INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENTS AND BIKE/PED CONNECTIONS AS NOTED IN THE 
MO 152 AND PLATTE PURCHASE DRIVE INTERCHANGE, PLATTE AND CLAY 
COUNTIES CONCEPTUAL STUDY REPORT-SEPTEMBER 2019. 

Please note the following changes/clarifications: 

1. This project has a PS&E target completion date of September 1, 2020.
2. 2. The Federal Aid No.(s) should read J4S3477/J4S3477Z and STBG-3301(530)

Sincerely, 

Heather A. Brown 
Executive Director 


